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T R A V I S   C O U N T Y   E S D  #5 

MANCHACA FIRE RESCUE 

Department Memorandum 

M2018-001 

Effective: 4/1/2018 

Change in Medical Director 
Expires: n/a 

From: C. Barron 

 

 
Travis County ESD#5 has contracted with Dr. Mike Zimmerman to be the Medical Director for our agency effective April 
1, 2018.  
 
This change in medical direction will allow for continued BLS medical operations and possibly ILS or ALS cleared 
personnel in the future.  
 
Dr. Zimmerman will be regularly meeting with our staff, perform call reviews, and provide training to our personnel.  
Personnel will continue to operate under the ATCOMD protocols until such time that Dr. Zimmerman can meet with 
staff, review his protocols and provide appropriate training.  
 
Personnel should have their identification badge on them at all times. It is possible that because of our switch in Medical 
Directors, personnel will be more accountable to field medics and/or OMD staff to show credentials while on a scene.  
If you have any questions please contact Chief Poole or I. 


